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Greenhill Primary School’s letter 

 
Greenhill Primary School 

Beverley 
Yorkshire 
YO6 3NX 

 
Tuesday 27th June 2017 

Super Supermarket 
Lee High Road 
Beverley 
YO4 2ZX 
 
Dear Mr Brown, 
 

We are Amy and Ella Meek, two sisters who feel passionately about 
environmental issues which are harming our planet. We are writing to you 
because we are very worried about the problems caused by plastic bottles. 
Many people are beginning to realise that this is a serious problem. Wouldn’t 
you like to keep your customers happy and have a positive impact on our 
beautiful planet? 

When plastic bottles are thrown away, they do not disappear. They will 
be on our planet forever. The plastic used in water bottles eventually breaks 
down into very small pieces. These tiny pieces, and other plastic items which 
have been thrown away, make their way into our oceans and into our food 
chain. Most bottles are only used once before they are thrown away. They are 
thrown into landfill centres where they are burned or just left in nature as 
rubbish. This has to stop. Is this the planet we want to pass on to future 
generations? 

There is an alternative. Supermarkets like yours could give customers a 
choice, such as selling water in cartons, boxes or cans. If you do this, we will 
benefit as customers and the Earth will benefit from less plastic pollution. Also, 
you will benefit because your customers will be more loyal to you when they 
see that you are trying to make a difference. Please don’t leave the world with 
a problem that can’t be fixed. Make a change now. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Amy and Ella Meek 


